
Family, Fishing and Fun Day

It was the perfect day for fishing and archery at Colorado Youth Outdoors. The water was calm and the

day was peaceful and quiet, so all of the family and friends could enjoy each other's company. The

ponds were full of fish and everyone had the opportunity to go fishing. Other than just appreciating a fun

day outdoors, a few of the participants even caught some fish and others got a bullseye playing archery!

For the children who were not interested in the other activities, they had a huge outdoor space to run

free! For lunch, the All American Beef Battalion served ribeye, corn, mash potatoes, hot dogs, chips, and

cookies. It was a fun and relaxing day with an incredible lunch. A big thank you to the All American Beef

Battalion, Colorado Youth Outdoors, all of the volunteers, and all of the participants that made today a

big success!

 

Bob Adwar
Executive Director, River Deep Foundation
Chairman, SCI Humanitarian Outreach Program

Healing Lives One Adventure at a Time
The River Deep Foundation is dedicated to helping military veterans and
other individuals who have experienced physical, emotional or
psychological trauma—and those who assist them—to heal and re-engage
in life through adventure, recreation and a network of support.

www.riverdeepfoundation.org
Bob Adwar bob@riverdeepfoundation.org

Date: September 25, 2021
Location: Colorado Youth Outdoors- Windsor, CO
Hosted by: River Deep & SCIHOP
Participating Groups: Operation TBI Freedom, Ft Carson SRU, VA
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 As we have not been able to host a fly fishing outing lately due to low water we
have not put out a summary report, so we are taking this opportunity  to recognize
the following donor for an ongoing quarterly donation to Anglers of Honor, part of
the the River Deep Alliance.




This donation is in honor of my father, Herrick K Lidstone Jr; he

is a military veteran and avid fly fisherman. He celebrated his

72nd birthday on Friday, September 10th, and I thought that a

recurring donation in his honor would be appropriate to support

his military career and his passion for fly fishing. 
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